Physics Department

SUNY – Buffalo State College

Saturday, April 30, 2011

This letter is to confirm that Jason Joseph completed three hours of Professional Development for NY Physics Teachers here at SUNY-Buffalo State College on this date as part of our National Science Foundation - Western New York Noyce STEM Teacher Scholars Project meeting.  The meeting was carried out under the guidance of faculty of the SUNY- Buffalo State College Department of Physics.

This meeting included presentations and activities devoted to the use of the Reformed Teaching Observation Protocol (RTOP) classroom assessment instrument, lead by Ms. Kathleen Falconer of the Department of Elementary Education and Reading, and Dr. Dan MacIsaac of the Department of Physics at Buffalo State.   The meeting was supported by the National Science Foundation, DUE1035360, Principal Investigator: Dr. Luanna Gomez.
Sincerely,
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Dr. Luanna Gomez





Dr. Dan MacIsaac

Assistant Professor





Associate Professor



SUNY – Buffalo State College Physics


SUNY – Buffalo State College Physics
gomezls@buffalostate.edu




macisadl@buffalostate.edu



